
 My name is Nadia Carrell and I am a 31 year homeowner and taxpayer in Montgomery County.  
I am opposed to this  legislation which would  criminalize the peaceful actions of people who are 
protesting for peace and an End to the Occupation in Palestine, among other issues .     Pro-Israel 
counter protesters not wearing masks show up to these protests and assault and harass peaceful 
masked demonstrators.  A beneficiary of our MIDC has harassed peaceful anti-genocide 
protestors threatening to cut off their heads.   Instead of criminalizing peaceful protestors,  we 
should be thanking them for their morality and criminalize those who assault and doxx them.  I 
urge you to not pass this legislation.


